
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Please take notice that the Board of Education (“Board”) of Springfield Public School District
No. 186 (“District”) will convene a public hearing on Monday the 18th day of September 2023, at
6:30 p.m., at the District offices located at 1900 West Monroe Street in Springfield, Illinois, on
the question of the acquisition of the following described property by the District by eminent
domain using quick take powers:

Lots 6 and 7 in Block 5 of Thomas Lewis' Third Addition to the City of
Springfield, Illinois. Situated in Sangamon County, Illinois.

Common Address: 521 and 523 West Monroe Street, Springfield, Illinois

PIN: 14-33.0-202-020 and 14-33.0-202-021

The Board will entertain the submission of documents, testimony, and public comment regarding
said matters. All persons are invited to attend the public hearing to listen and be heard. The
public hearing may be continued to a further time, date, and place without further notice being
given except as may be required by the Illinois Open Meetings Act and other applicable law.

Dated this 14th day of September 2023.

Board of Education

Springfield School District No. 186

In the County of Sangamon,

State of Illinois

By: Julie Hammers, Board Secretary

BOARD OF EDUCATION
MICAH MILLER, President • ERICA AUSTIN, Vice President

SARAH BLISSETT • KEN GILMORE • DEBRA IAMS • BUFFY LAEL WOLF • ANTHONY MARES
Administrative Center • 1900 West Monroe • Springfield, IL 62704-1599

217.525.4406 • TDD: 217.525.3023 • Fax 217.525.3005 • www.sps186.org


